
Dear Dr. Morse,  

 

Thank you for your thorough feedback on our manuscript! We greatly appreciated all the 

comments, and changed the manuscript accordingly.  

Thank you for your consideration and we look forward to your response. 

Sincerely,  

 

Anna Chesnokova, Michel Baraër and Émilie Bouchard 
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Montreal, QC, Canada 

 

 


